

Dear Members,

Difficult and Sad Times

In the aftermath of the terrible events which took place on Easter Sunday, my committee and I are hoping that you, your families, and your friends are safe and unharmed, and extend our deepest sympathies to those who are grieving. We also extend our support to all of you, as long as we as a community may need it.

In light of the prevailing situation, we have decided to not organise any events or gatherings until further notice. We are certain that you agree with this decision and thank you for your understanding.

In times of uncertainty, fear and loss, we all can play a role in supporting our community - and hope that we will be able to continue to uphold our values of belonging and togetherness.

Let these acts of violence not define us, but unite us.

In Solidarity,

Marina Fernando President Swiss Circle Sri Lanka